Dean's Council Minutes for November 2, 2016

Attending: Jill Cermele, Joshua Kavaloski, Caitlin Killian, Juliette Lantz, Rosemary McLaughlin, Chris Taylor

The Council convened at 1:15.

- I. The Dean gave an update about the status of a current faculty member who had considered resigning from Drew.
- II. Several members of the Dean's Council brought a variety of items to the attention of the Dean: necessary updates to registrar's web site; questions about the application process re. Communications; noting that 3000+ people have visited First Folio; brief discussion of interaction between Title IX, Diversity, and Affirmative Action committees, and the need to person the AA committee as it currently stands and continue to work with Title IX coordinator Emily Ralph to assess committee charges and needs..

Associate Dean Jessica Lakin joined the meeting.

III. The Council continued to evaluate the one-year non-tenure-track line requests for the academic year 2017-2018. After a somewhat lengthy discussion, there was consensus about the ranking of the line requests.

Associate Dean Deb Liebowitz joined the meeting.

IV. The Committee started a discussion of sabbatical requests.

The Council adjourned at 3:30.

Respectfully submitted,

Joshua Kavaloski